NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . .



I would like to thank Occupational Therapist Judy for her approach and how she explains things as she goes along through the therapy sessions. She is kind, compassionate, and skillful. I am very grateful to have found her and your organization. Judy can feel the fluids going into parts of Hudson’s brain. It is hard for me to evaluate the progress but I feel confident that progress is being made.

* * * * * * * * * *


Preschool Vision Screener Linda was very kind and wonderful to work with. The Screening seemed to go very smoothly. We would love to do a screening next year for our children. It’s a wonderful service that you offer for the families in our community!  Thank you very much!

* * * * * * * * * *


Physical Therapist Denise worked wonderfully with my child and myself she was pleasant, friendly, and knowledgeable it was a pleasure having her in our home.

* * * * * * * * * *


This is a truly and great opportunity for our low income families with a school budget crisis, we have lost our most important services for the children and their families. This is a great benefit to our program since we lost our nurse. In addition I would like to recognize the patience of Preschool Vision Screener Teresa with our very young children. Her initial screening results are being taken seriously by the parents whose children were referred to eye specialists. Thank you on behalf of the staff, parents, and children.
* * * * * * * * * *


I truly enjoyed having the opportunity as well as my son Kairalu to work with Speech-Language Pathologist Jocelyn. She provided a challenging yet nurturing session for Kairalu. Kairalu connected very well with Jocelyn and enjoyed learning through Jocelyn’s therapy sessions. Thank you for giving us an opportunity and this special gift to work with the Elks Major Project. Kairalu is doing well and continues to want to learn and expand his vocabulary.

* * * * * * * * * *
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